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Outdoor Learning –Terms 5 and 6  

Dear Parents/Guardians,    

Our children have really enjoyed Outdoor Learning this term and we are pleased that we will continue with 

Outdoor Learning lessons in Terms 5 and 6 with the same outside provider.  The children will continue to help to 

develop the outdoor area, whilst also learning about their Topic.  They will cover skills in outdoor cooking, knot 

tying, building and lighting fires whilst also developing their confidence in outdoor exploration.  

For these sessions, children will need to bring a change of clothes suitable for the weather conditions, a coat, a 

sun hat if sunny and wellies or outdoor boots (separate to their usual school shoes).  Please ensure that your 

child is wearing sun cream if it is sunny and that they bring a water bottle with them. 

Please see below for when your child will need to bring their additional clothes: 

TERM 5 
 

Date 9:00 – 11:30 11:30 – 3:00 
Monday 25th April  
 

Year R Miss Iles and Mrs Smith 
Mary Anning Class 

Year 5 Miss Thompson 
Stephen Hawking Class 

Monday 2nd May BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

Monday 9th May  Year R Miss Boatfield 
Jane Goodall Class 

Year 5 Miss Gorania 
Sir CV Raman Class  

Monday 16th May  Year 1 Mrs Johnson 
Mary Seacole Class 

Year 5 Miss Lynn 
Katherine Johnson Class 

Monday 23rd May  
 

Year 1 Miss King 
Florence Nightingale Class 

Year 2 Miss Brading 
Albert Einstein Class 

 

TERM 6 
 

Date 9:00 – 11:30 11:30 – 3:00 
Monday 13th June  Year 6 Mr Jobber and Mrs Fisher 

Shen Kuo Class 

Monday 20th June  Year 6 Mrs Cutts 
Ibn al Haytham Class 

Monday 27th June TRANSITION WEEK - TBC 

Monday 4th July  Year 2 Mr Page and Mrs Smith 
Marie Curie Class 

Year 4 Miss Kemp and Mrs Jakeman 
William Harvey Class 

Monday 11th July  Year 4 Miss Hughes 
Leonardo da Vinci Class 

Year 4 Miss Taylor 
Elizabeth Garrett Anderson Class 

Monday 18th July  Year 3 Miss Pittam 
Charles Darwin Class 

Year 3 Miss Farmer 
Alan Turing Class 

 
Many thanks, as always, for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jackie Chambers 
Head of School 

 


